September 4, 2014
Dear CTP Students & Parents/Guardians,

Every year in the Community Transition Program (CTP) we provide a variety of Friday Activities for students to participate in. These activities are an excellent way for our students to practice being good “CTP Reps” (Representatives) in the community. They also help students learn to communicate with staff and parents about what is required and also to budget money for leisure and other important events. We keep these activities as low-cost as possible. Many of them require no money at all. However, some activities do require that students bring in a small amount of money in order to participate. This is part of the CTP curriculum, and thus it is expected that students learn to budget this money and, if at all possible, have it readily available for those activities requiring a fee. 

Please plan on budgeting approximately $5 per week (or $20 per month) for CTP Friday Activities. I encourage students and parents to work together to come up with a plan for saving this money. Keeping an envelope at home marked “CTP” is helpful so the money can stay in the envelope until it is needed. For example, one week might require no money, but the next week might require $10. Combining the $5 each week would cover the $10 fee for that particular day. There might be some months where we spend only $10 total for the entire month, but having the extra money in the envelope is helpful for other CTP-related expenses that might arise. We also have a Holiday Luncheon coming up in December, so beginning to save money now will help students be prepared for that fun and educational event.   

I expect all CTP students to be able to participate in Friday Activities. Although I occasionally can assist a student in times of financial distress, I do not have the funds to do this regularly. I encourage students to speak with me privately in such cases. If you have any questions or concerns about this, please call me at the number below and I will be happy to talk with you.

We are going to have an amazing school year! Thank you in advance for your good attendance and respectful behavior.

Sincerely,

Sally Mann, CTP Teacher

(541) 501-3571

